
NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Betty Little

Little congratulates new OASAS Commissioner Arlene Gonzalez-

Sanchez

BETTY LITTLE  March 2, 2011

ISSUE: CONTROLLED SUBSTANCES 

Senator Betty Little is pictured in the State Capitol with Arlene Gonzalez-Sanchez who was

confirmed as Commissioner of the Office of Alcoholism and Substance Abuse Services

(OASAS) on Tuesday, March 2.  Little had an opportunity to briefly talk with the new

commissioner ahead of the Senate Finance Committee vote to move the nomination.
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